
 

 

 

 

 

December 15, 2023 Update 

Design & Space Planning Updates 
• On December 6, the Pullman Regional Hospital Board of Commissioners 

unanimously approved the Hospital Remodel Phase of the Patient Care Expansion 
Project! 
 

• Project update presentations will be scheduled with each department/clinic, co-
presented by department directors and Matt.  
 

• Brainstorming sessions will be scheduled prior to small group work sessions with 
employees. 
 

• Starting in Jan., large and small group work sessions with employees, architect 
partners and our contractor will guide decisions for detailed floorplans. This 
process is designed to be inclusive, transparent, and include all input and 
considerations, provide project scope and budget considerations.     

 
Funding 

• Our A1 “graded” bond did really well on the market, meaning we can expect a 
good rate. 

• The Foundation is developing fundraising plans over the next 3-5 years to 
support the expansion project with donations and grants. 

 

Contractor & Project Management 
• Our project application for the WA State Board has been approved! 
• The request for qualifications from interested contractors has started. 

Stay in the know:  
pullmanregional.org/internal 


